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400 Morris Ave, Suite 279, Denville, New Jersey 07834 

 
Mr. Steven Forte, Superintendent 

Ph. 973-983-6530  

Fax: 973-784-4778 

sforte@denville.org 

 
 
  
To: Denville Community  

Re: New Awards Program 

Date: April 9, 2019 

 

     
 

We are proud to announce year two of our awards program for the Denville Public Schools stakeholders. 

In cooperation with the Foundation of Denville and combined PTA’s we will honor three people who 

have made a positive impact on Denville PK-8 students. 

 

1. PK-8 Student of the Year: sponsored by the Lakeview, Riverview and Valleyview PTA’s  

 

2. Staff Member of the Year: sponsored by the Foundation of Denville 

 

3. Community Member of the Year: sponsored by the Lakeview, Riverview and Valleyview 

PTA’s  

 

 

We would like to ask your help in nominating people for the three awards by filling out our short form 

below. The only criteria is that the person must have made a positive contribution or impact on PK-8 

Denville students.  

 

If you have any questions please contact Mr. Steven Forte at sforte@denville.org or 973-983-6530 

ext. 3092.  

 

Thank you  

 

Link to our survey:  https://forms.gle/PaA3HigY59ZTJHcj6 found also at www.denville.org  

 
Survey expires on April 30, 2019 
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